
Since 1946, Cornell ILR has
played a vital role in
Western New York, working
in partnership with
businesses, unions,
government, education and
community organizations to
build an economy that
works for all. 

High Road Fellowships were
launched in 2009, in
collaboration with
community-based 
think-tank Partnership for
the Public Good.
They connect Cornell
undergraduates with
practitioners and creative
community leaders who are
driving change in the local
economy.

Fellows are in Buffalo, NY
for eight weeks in the
summer, working on
projects through their host
organization.The ILR Buffalo Co-Lab advances an equitable economy and

democratic community, collaboratively integrating scholarly
and practical understanding to strengthen civic action. 

Maria Chak
BSILR '18, from New York, NY

2015 High Road Fellow
With the WNY Council on

Occupational Safety and Health
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